

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org



November 6, 2020

TO:

Finance Committee

FROM:

City Clerk

SUBJECT:

Hazard Pay for Central Count Workers

Dear Finance Committee:

The City of Manitowoc recently switched from an hourly rate of pay for Central Count Workers to a daily rate of \$120 for the day for workers and \$150 for the three Board Members.

Members of the Central Count Board of Absentee Ballot Canvassers worked well into the early hours of Wednesday, November 4th working to process the unprecedented number of absentee ballots received for the November General Election.

The City Clerk's office is proposing a one-time hazard pay bonus for these workers of \$50.